
2021 Halloween trick-or-treat hours 
Posted: Oct. 7, 2021 
 
Halloween trick-or-treating hours in Tinley Park will be from 2 to 6 p.m. 
Sunday, Oct. 31, 2021. The Tinley Park Police Department would like 
everyone to keep the following in mind this Halloween: 

• Please be respectful of your neighbors and adhere to the trick-or-
treating hours, which allow ample time for trick-or-treating while also 
ensuring that everyone can get home around sunset before visibility 
becomes a concern. 

• Please make sure that all children travel in groups and never alone. 
• Only trick-or-treat in well-lit areas that are familiar. 
• Don't eat any treats until after you've returned home. 
• Please refrain from using any electronic devices while trick-or-treating 

so you can remain aware of your surroundings. 
• Keep your heads up and walk, don’t run, across the street. 
• Remember to check the Illinois State Police Sex Offender Registry 

before you hit the streets so you know which homes to avoid. 

Also remember to check out the Halloween House Decorating Contest map 
while you're out to see some of the spookiest homes in Tinley Park! 

https://isp.maps.arcgis.com/apps/LocalPerspective/index.html?appid=49d3c90a83794684a4af3b6e22e8f7dd
https://tinleyparkil.maps.arcgis.com/apps/Shortlist/index.html?appid=0ad56fe21082464dbf1921a4c27283aa

